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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “ECUADORIAN GOVERNMENT’S POLICY FOR INDIGENOUS PEOPLES” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON MARCH 3, 2010


Republic of Ecuador
Ministry of Foreign Affairs,

Mission of Ecuador to the
Trade, and Integration

Organization of

American States
Note No. 4-2-   64   /2010


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS, Ambassador José Enrique Castillo, and would like to request that the following item be included on the order of business of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled for Wednesday, March 3, at 10:00 a.m.: “Ecuadorian Government’s policy for indigenous peoples.”

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador expresses its appreciation to the Chair of the Permanent Council in advance for his consideration of this request.
Washington, D.C., March 1, 2010
Ambassador
José Enrique Castillo Barrantes
Permanent Representative of Costa Rica and
Chair of the Permanent Council
  of the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL
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